
Advance Notice 
September 28, 2023 
 
Announcements and Correspondence (GP-4) – Board 
 
This is a standing opportunity for the Board to share announcements and correspondence.  
 
Since the last meeting the Board has received the following correspondence: 
 

• Christine Schumann  Re: Activity Bus 
• Andrea Larson  Re: Safety concern 
• Sara Porter   Re: Sold a Story podcasts 
• Pam Stuart   Re: National Geographic magazines 
• Swetha Gera   Re: Elective ancillary services 
• Sarah Pratt   Re: Pine Lake Meadows neighborhood request for     

                                                      assistance with a crosswalk and crossing signal. 
• Issaquah PTSA Council Re: September Issaquah PTSA Council General  

                                                      Membership Meeting 
 

 
Individual Board members reported the following correspondence: 
 

• Alan Shake   Re: K-12 Student Mental Health and Social Media 
• Cameron Sires             Re: Issaquah Reporter 

 
Additional correspondence may be listed in the minutes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 


